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Dear Frank and Irene,

Thank you for your gift of $50 for my ministry trip to Paraguay to encourage missionary women and their
families. Sandy and I are so excited about what God is doing. We have 4 other awesome women on our
team, a gifted worship leader and songwriter, a massage therapist, an aesthetician and nail specialist, and a
craft specialist, plus a veteran missionary (me:) and Women's Bible curriculum author and speaker
(Sandy:). Only God could bring us together to bless and refresh these deserving missionary women in mind,
body and soul. Thank you for participating with us in this unique ministry.

Would you pray for Sandy and I, along with Jan Spence, Robyn Fore, Caroline Guy, and Sheri Cordi to
bond as a team, to be filled with God's Spirit to bless, for good health and stamina to serve, for safe travel
and all ministry items will arrive intact.

God is also bringing many new and good quality items to lavish the missionary families with kindness and
blessing. Our prayer is that enough money will come in to pay the entire retreat costs for the missionary
women who will be attending. Praise! We now have funds ($150 each) designated for the 18 missionary
women who will be attending the Women's Retreat!

Have a good and productive summer with your kids in BC!

Thank You,
Katy


